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CHARITY/FUNDRAISING POLICY 

 
Queen of the South Football Club have a role to play in supporting well-being 
within our local communities. This includes supporting and promoting the role 
of local charities.  Our chosen charity for season 2020-21 will be Cash for 
Kids alongside the Queen of the South Community Trust (KGV Trust). The 
Community Trust engages in numerous projects and initiatives to support the 
local community, using the Queen of the South branding to add to our already 
significant charity work. We will also recognise many other worthwhile causes 
in our area on a case by case basis. 
 

Queen of the South will support good causes in our local communities through 
the provision of match vouchers including family vouchers and offering bucket 
collections at a certain number of home fixtures. Vouchers can be ordered 
and collected at the main reception at Palmerston Park Dumfries. You will 
need to apply in writing on headed paper providing your charity’s registered 
number. Bucket collections can be arranged in the same way or by 
telephoning 01387 254853. We must note these are limited in availability. 
 
Stadium tours can be arranged for registered charity groups.  
 

Queen of the South FC will gladly supply Club merchandise and will 
endeavour to have it signed by the current squad selected and available on 
the day. The Club would stress that any merchandise purchased and signed 
will be charged at current rates. The Club would like to stress this follows the 
trend of most clubs throughout the UK. 
 
The Club contact for this policy is the Commercial Manager who can be 
contacted at the above address, phone number or at commercial@qosfc.com. 
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